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Letter of Appreciation 

Dear Leader, 

On behalf of ‘Pledge for Life’ team, we would like to thank you and your NSS 

unit for supporting the Spit Free India Movement.  

During this Corona crisis, experts determined that spitting spreads the virus. 

Chewing tobacco, gutkha, khaini, etc cause the urge to spit and hence the 

Government, under the Disaster Management Act 2005 gave the order to stop 

spitting in public places and the Prime Minister, Shri Narendra Modi, himself, 

urged the public to do so too.  

The National Service Scheme (NSS) is supporting the Spitting Kills campaign 

wherein NSS Volunteers created awareness among public on the issue. This 

appreciation letter is issued because your NSS Unit has till 17th Dec 2020 got 277 

persons to fill in the Spitting Kills weblink. 

Your timely action is saving the spread of Covid-19 as well as reducing the 

usage of chewing tobacco. We now look forward to your getting thousands 

more to fill the weblink. 

 

Thank you for your service to society,  

 

 

 

Arvind Mathur                                                        
Trustee 

Sambandh Health Foundation 
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